
I am a new mother of a 10 month old boy. I am 
completely against demolishing our beautiful park 
in order to build more condos. I have lived in the 
downtown area for over 15 years and enjoy the green 
space and somewhat fresher air due to the park. 
Destroying it would be shameful.  
 
We need a place to play and relax and be with 
nature. Building more condos will destroy all the 
charm and nature the park offers. We cannot take 
our parks for granted. There are so few green 
spaces now for children to play about. I want my 
son to grow up and run and play with other 
children. Please do not destroy his happiness and 
those of other children. 
 
Cynthia Jenei	
  


